









Rowena Newsletter





Year 2 Visit - Conisbrough Castle Thursday 25th May School Closes for Half Term Friday 7th July Nursery Trip to Sundown Friday 26th May Adventureland Training Day - School Closed Friday 21st July School Closes for Summer Monday 5th June School Reopens

Nursery

This week in Nursery the children have enjoyed planting cornflower seeds.

They learnt how to look after their plants and now they know that plants need water to help them grow!



Reception (Classes 1 & 2)

This week in Reception we have enjoyed reading the story of 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'. We wowed our teachers with our fantastic writing when we retold the story. Keep up the hard work everyone!





Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5)

Year 1 enjoyed their History Focus Day this week which was all about The Great Fire of London! We had a very exciting and interesting workshop where we got to do some acting and more learning about the historical event. We then did some amazing artwork of what London would have looked like at this time.







Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8)

In Year 2 this week we were visited by students from De Warenne Academy who helped us to learn how to play the drums.







Messages from Mrs Benton



We are thrilled to inform you that Mrs Nugent will be returning from her maternity leave next week. She will be working with Year 2 to support transition until the end of the year.



<u>Reminder</u>: School will be closed on Friday 26th May for our Training Day.

Safeguarding

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are DBS checked.

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.

